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28th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 11 Leavers’ Event 

Thursday 24th June 2021 

4.30pm – 6.30pm 

 

After what has been a very challenging year, it is important for Year 11 students to have the 

opportunity to celebrate their achievements to date and the time they have spent with us. They 

have been a wonderful year group and we look forward to celebrating their success, along with staff, 

at a special leavers’ event which is in place of Presentation Evening and Prom. 

 

The Leavers’ Event will be held on Thursday 24th June, in the Priory School Quad from 4.30-6.30.  

The event will be completely free of charge and will include a picnic box filled with exciting treats, 

plus presentation of our subject and alternative awards.  There will be a number of other little treats 

and surprises, plus plenty of opportunity for students to reminisce about their five years at the 

school.  Dress code will be “Party Dress”, and we would ask students to bring their own picnic 

blankets.  

 

There will be an opportunity for students to take photos during the evening although there will not 

be a formal photographer. In a change to previous years, due to Covid regulations this year we are 

unable to invite parents to attend.  We would also encourage students to walk to school for the 

event to avoid congestion on the roads around the school. 

 

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the form by following the link below, no later 

than Monday 7th June.  It is very important that we have accurate numbers for catering purposes so 

please contact us in plenty of time if your child is no longer able to attend.  

 

It is sure to be to be a wonderful evening to bid farewell to their time at The Priory School. As the 

event will be taking place outside of normal school hours, please also provide an emergency name 

and contact number in case it is required on the form. Students will be required to sign in on arrival. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=X4pRTR73X0uDdSbvXs_1sS-

JTdn5WN9Is712WYPZaIJUQlhORVNUSkRNMUhXUzJQMTlMV1lUUEpaVy4u 

  

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms CM Gerard & Mrs JC Fathers 

 

Ms CM Gerard & Mrs JC Fathers 

Heads of House 

The Priory School 
Headteacher:  A Pope BA (Hons) PGCE MA 
Longden Road, Shrewsbury,  
Shropshire, SY3 9EE 
 
01743 284000 
info@tpstrust.co.uk 

www.tpstrust.co.uk 
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